

Michael J. Sheehan, Esq. Senior Counsel 603-724-2135 Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com

August 26, 2020

Via Electronic Mail Only

Debra A. Howland, Executive Director New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission 21 South Fruit Street, Suite 10 Concord, NH 03301-2429

Re: Docket No. DG 17-198; Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp.

Petition to Approve Firm Supply and Transportation Agreements and the Granite Bridge Project

Dear Ms. Howland:

On behalf of Liberty Utilities (EnergyNorth Natural Gas) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities, enclosed for filing in the above docket is an *Appearance of Counsel*. Attorneys Ralston and Venora will serve as co-counsel with the undersigned in this docket.

Pursuant to the Commission's March 17, 2020, secretarial letter, only an electronic version of this filing will be provided. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Sheehan

Millian

Enclosure

cc: Service List